
World Breast Feeding Week 
 

The NSS Units of our College in association with EKAM foundation, Chennai held a meeting 

to stress the importance of Breast feeding on 01.08.2019.  Dr. Senthil Kumar, Neonatal 

Specialist, Mahatma Gandhi Government Hospital, Tiruchirappalli addressed the students 

and gave a detailed speech on the importance of Mothers milk and breast feeding.  Short 

videos explaining the postures of breast feeding, food for feeding mothers and videos 

featuring the importance of breast feeding were screened during the occasion. Dr. V. 

Srividhya, Programme Officer of Unit II,  Dr. B. Sekar, Programme Officer of Unit I  and Dr. S. 

Karuthan of Unit III coordinated the programme. 

 


